
 
                                     Chocolate Sale Wrap up 
 

 

Foothills Families, 

This morning was our final collection day.  Our collection was $12,495.30! With that, our total funds collected is 

$41,903.25!  That puts us at 120% of our $25,000 sales goal! We still have some additional money coming in so we 
can expect that total to continue to climb! Since we exceeded our goal, students have earned a school wide ice cream 
treat day!  We will confirm a date with Mr. Culpepper and schedule that in the near future! Well done students and 
parents! 

We had 10 students turn in more than $250 today for the final prize drawing.  The winner of the Under Armour 

backpack is Greta Graft!  We have also completed our drawing for students who turned in $500 or more over the 

duration of the sale and one from each grade level will be going to lunch with Mr. Culpepper this fall. The Golden Ticket 
lunch winners are Titus Murray- Lower Elementary, Sophia Badgley-Upper Elementary, and Kalli Koteskey - Middle 
School. Congratulations!  

Our top selling student was 4th Grader Greta Graft, who sold $2834 in chocolate! WOW! 

Our top 8 sellers will receive a 1-pound chocolate bar when prizes are distributed next week!  They are: 4th Grader 
Greta Graft ($2834), 2nd Grader Caleb Cyr, 3rd Grader Colton Cyr, 8th Grader Parker Paulsen ($1522 each), 3rd Grader 
Jackson Erkenbrack ($1250), 5th Grader Mia Peterson ($1077), 3rd Grader Riley Richardson ($1021.80), and 5th Grader 
Braxton Jerald ($892.50). 

Our top selling family this year is the Cyr/Poulsen Family. Collectively, the family brought in 
$4,566!   

And finally, we come to our top selling class. Based on collection totals from 
this morning, The Class of 2033 (4th grade) has taken the title of Top Selling 
Class. Their $494 per student average was the highest from all grades! They 
will have a pizza party soon as a reward for their amazing sale! 

Prize sheets will be sent home tomorrow with instructions for families. They 
will be due Friday. Please return all unsold chocolate to the lunchroom and 
any late money to the front office no later than Friday, October 7 at 8am. 
Late money received after 8:15am tomorrow will NOT be counted toward 
prize redemption.  

If you have other questions, please email me.  

Kerri Koteskey  
Advancement Coordinator 


